
 

                                        Newsletter –May/June 2021 

Welcome to our first newsletter from Meena & team. As by this time you all must have known about the ownership change 
and I have personally met with most of parents, grandparents  and guardians. Let me introduce myself to you all again 
with this newsletter as well. 

                                  Events 

                   May 27  : Pj Day 

                        June 4    : Crazy Hair Day 

                        June 11   : Hat Day  

                        June 18  : Backwards Day 

                        June 24  : Bike Day (Everyone need   

                        to bring their bike & helmet for a     

                        bike ride) 

 

                                    Staff 

                       Judith Chambers 

                       Kuldeep Kaur  

                       Alysia Anderson 

                       Farah Halabi 

We also welcome Kanta & Camryn to our   

growing team 

              UPCOMING 

A new contactless tool to    

communication with parents of 

everyday activity at center 

                          Reminders 

• We are a peanut free day-
care center 

• If not coming in for the 
day please contact daycare 
by 10 AM. 

• Sunscreen & Bug Spray                                                              

• Extra Clothes & Hat 

• Appropriate Footwear 

• Thursday & Friday are 
Show ‘N Share Days  

• Please review and renew  

        subsidy 

• Our new email is : 

     lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com  

 



 An introduction and a welcome message from Meena 

I am delighted to introduce myself as the incoming owner of Learn 
Love ‘n Laugh day care. I stepped into my new role in May, 2021,      
succeeding Effat who had moved.  As a mother of three boys –       
Pritish,Ritvik & Tanishq – I truly understand the importance of 
TRUSTING a provider to care for your child. I have been a supervisor 
for Day care in Edmonton for the past 11 years, enjoying various roles, 
which has provided me with a great understanding, knowledge and    
experience. I am truly excited about this new opportunity. I have done 
Nursery Teacher Training (NTT) and Bachelor’s of Education B.Ed.  
from  Dehradun India. I have Child Development worker certification 
and am pursuing for Child Development Supervisor. 

 

I would like to welcome new and returning families to our programs. 
You have made a great choice in Learn Love ‘n Laugh, that has been 
serving children and families for 30 years in Devon and surroundings. 

It is my pleasure to serve you and meet your specific need for child 
care, early learning and OSC.  

 

I am truly excited about my new role, and I look forward to meeting 
you all in my journey along with you at Learn Love ‘n Laugh. 

Meena 


